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 Parent Information Sheet –  Thursday 21st February 2019  

Non-Uniform Day 

Tomorrow, Friday 22nd February 2019 is non-uniform day.  The Pupil Council have suggested a donation 

of £1 per family. 

 

Half Term 

Please be aware that school closes to pupils on Friday 22nd February 2019 and reopens on Monday 4th 

March 2019.  There will be a homework task set for the half-term break which will be related to the school 

and Urdd Eisteddfod.  Further information regarding this can be found on a separate newsletter that your 

child should being home today.   

 

Guess the Score 

All guess the score sheets and money must be in by 4pm tomorrow, Friday 22nd February 2019.  There is 

prize money of £100 to be won and if you raise over £25 you are guaranteed to win a rugby ball! 

 

Crisp Packets 

We are currently collecting crisp packets for recycling.  We receive points for every packet we collect and 

can then exchange those points for items for the school.  The more packets we recycle, the more money the 

school will make.  During lunch time, pupils deposit their empty packets at the collection point, obviously over 

half-term they will not be able to do that, so we would like to ask them to keep hold of all their empty 

packets and bring them in on their return to school.  The packets do not have to be of any particular make 

or size. 

 

Parent Governor Vacancy 

There is currently a vacancy on our school Governing Body for a parent governor.  Your child will have 

brought home an application form early this week which explains how you apply.  All applications must be 

returned to school by 4pm on Friday 8th March 2019. 

 

World Book Day 

World Book Day is on Thursday 7th March 2019.  We would like all staff and pupils to bring in their 

favourite book on that day.  Pupils will also receive a book token which they can swap for one of a selection 

of free books, or they can use it to get £1 off a book of their choice. 
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Inset Day 

The school is closed to pupils on Friday 15th March 2019 to allow for staff training.   

 

Red Nose Day 

Red Nose Day this year is on Friday 15th March 2019.  As this is a training day and closed to pupils, we 

will be having our Red Nose Day on Thursday 14th March 2019.  This will be a non-uniform day and all 

monies raised will go to the charity. 

 

Swimming 

Year 3 are due to start their swimming lessons on the first day back after half-term.  We would like to 

remind parents that the pupils will need to bring in a suitable swimming costume and towel on that day, 

and everyday thereafter for the full 3 weeks. 

 

St David’s Day 

We will be celebrating St David’s Day on Friday 8th March when we will be holding our annual Urdd 

Eisteddfod at school.  Pupils are encouraged to wear anything with a Welsh theme for that day. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


